
CJC International Committee 

10/27/2023 

Minutes of Meeting  

1. Welcome & Introductions 

Meeting started at 9:35. 

Committee members present: 

• Faculty representatives: Pat Ford, Michael Leslie, Norm Lewis, Kasey Windels 

• Admin representatives: Roxane Coche, James Babanikos 

• Staff Representative: Max Williams 

• Student representatives : Noura Ibrahim, Luis Lageyre 

Also present:  

 Williams made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 9 meeting.  Coche 

seconded. Minutes were approved unanimously. 

2. International Education Week 

Coche informed us that Jess Osegueda contacted UFIC about the tabling event. UFIC informed 

her that they have a similar event on the Reitz Union North lawn for Monday, 11/13 of IEW. 

UFIC and CJC will consolidate events and join with UFIC on Monday, 11/13 from 11-2PM. 

Your table will have to represent a country. Coche is uncertain of what countries are taken. 

Monday, 11/13 of IEW is also Caffeine with Dean. Friday, 11/17, is Research Friday with 

international theme of conducting international research. Ibrahim suggested that people could 

represent their culture on Monday. She will create promotional materials for this. 

 

3. Croatia Update 

Coche presented on collaboration with University of Dubrovnik. We have space for two 

students. Most of the courses will transfer as CJC electives. For logistical reasons, we are doing 

first come, first served for this program. Our action item: to create a call to find two faculty or 

staff members to do a guest visit at University of Dubrovnik. Windels will draft the call. Coche 

clarified, in response to Leslie’s question, this is only open to undergraduate students. 

4. Cannes Collaboration—update 

Windels shared that she and Calienes will be involved, but they have space for one more faculty 

member. Babanikos suggested Brandon Schenk as the third faculty member. Calienes will also 

meet with Kim Fowler to discuss this opportunity. Lageyre indicated that students are not aware 

that applications are open at this time. Windels stated flyers went up yesterday and social media 

is now live. Informational session will occur on 11/1/23. Babanikos will send information to 

student email as well.  

 

 



5. Fall 2024 Study Abroad 

Coche stated she is waiting on budget and costs for Fall 2024 study abroad. New date on 11/13 

for informational session for students who couldn’t attend first meeting. This will be recorded 

on Zoom as well. Please share with your classes and students. Coche offered to visit large 

classes to present on program. 

6. Other Business 

No other business was discussed. 

7. Adjournment 

Adjourned at 10:02. 

 


